Boarp or ETHICS
CITY OF CHICAGO

PUBLIC NOTICE

Public notice is hereby given that the Wednesday, May 17, 2017 meeting date and
time of the Board of Ethics have been rescheduled. The meeting will be held on
Monday, May 22, 2017, and will begin at 1:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at the

Board of Ethics office, 740 North Sedgwick, Suite 500.
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Steven [. Berlin
Executive Director
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